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October 4,

Dear Governor Nikki HALEY,

I am writing on behalf of the bonus that State Employees are receiving in October 2015. I work
for the SCDepartment of Corrections, at Perry Correctional Institution. I have been employed in
Law Enforcement from 2003-2011 then from 2013 to current. In October of 2014, I switched
jobs from SCDCto Georgetown County Sheriff's office, however I did not like it as much as the
SCDCso I gave a 2 week notice and my last day of employment was December 26,2014 and I
again started working with the SCDepartment of Corrections on January 2, 2015. Last week I
was informed that even though I've been employed for almost 11 years through the State of SC,
I would not receive my bonus of 800.00. I was very disappointed that after years of service for
the State, I was blocked due to 1 day and a change of jobs ..

I am writing to you today to see if you might possibly be able to change the date since I have
been employed for an extended period of time through the state of SC,however due to my
hiring date listed on the 2nd and not the 1 on my hiring record I am not allowed the money,
even though I accepted employment back with the SCDCin December of 2014 ..

"The SCDepartment of Corrections only hires individuals for employment on the dates of 2 and

17 of the months" ..

If there is anything you could possibly do to help me as well, I would very much appreciate it.

Have a great week and keep up the awesome work you are doing!

Respectfully,

TpS~
Email:eades2000ster@gmail.com

Phone: (864)643-8844

Address: 108Allee street

Clemson,sc29631


